To: Parents/Students
From: Timothy Jackubek-Department Chair of Performing Arts/Theatre Chair
RE:  Wavier for Nerf War

Greetings,
[bookmark: _GoBack]On April 18th, 2019, The Woodlands Theatre department will be going to Terramont Park to engage in a Theatre activity.  The students have come up with a NERF Combat Simulation…
Or Nerf War.
This is where the students will engage in a fun-filled safe activity using various Nerf weapons as the source of “combat.”   Every prop must be a safe Nerf blaster (of some sort) and should not include any Nerf swords or any modified units-of any sort.
Any foam dart is permissible and should not cause any harm. But as always, we would like the students/parents to sign off on the activity.  
If you would like your child to participate please sign and have them sign the wavier below.  As always, the other directors and I thank you for all you do for the kids and our department!
Sincerely,

Timothy P Jackubek
Department Chair of Performing Arts
Theatre Chair/Technical Director
The Woodlands High School
Tjackubek@conroeisd.net

_____________________________________________________________________________________


TWHS THEATRE NERF WAR WAVIER


I (Parent) ____________________________________ give my permission for my child

_______________________________ (student signature) to participate in the TWHS THEATRE NERF WAR.  I understand that my child is responsible for his/her safety when participating in this event and will not hold TWHS, CONROE ISD or TWHS THEATER responsible if any injuries occur. 

Date:  ___________________


_____________________________________________________________________________________
